Common Clauses WG Report to ADSCOM – April 29, 2002





Ten members and 10 Guests attended the Common Clauses WG meeting on Monday, April 29, 2002.





Draft 2 of C37.100.1 was transmitted electronically to WG members prior to the meeting, but some recipients’ firewall programs blocked the size of the document.  We have overcome the transmitting problem, but now have reception problems.  Bill Long has graciously offered to take the document, and convert it to a pdf file document.  Anne Bosma did this for this draft, and cut down the file size tremendously.  The file size was due to some background files associated with imbedded figures.





We must reduce the size of the document by ensuring that figures do not have imbedded files attached.  We also might break the document into the basic standard file, and one containing the Annexes.





Terry de Coucelle of IEEE staff offered the suggestion of posting it on the Web site, with a password.  She also suggested that we send the draft to the IEEE editors for and initial review, to alert them of what is coming in an IEC format.





Action items of October 2001 were reviewed and revised.  Anne Bosma reviewed the changes in IEC 60694 being reviewed by IEC MT 34.  The WG is to review the entire document within 60 days, and provide comments for review and changes.  At that time, we will request a balloting pool, and ballot the document.  Bill Long is to provide ratings based on HVCB criteria.





The technical review done for Service Conditions and Altitude Correction factors will be included in the document as an Informative Annex, to capture this important data.  The rationale on temperature criteria will be done the same way.  In the IEC, this type of data is handled by IEC Technical Reports.





The WG feels it is very important that ADSCOM start a WG to begin a review of IEEE and IEC definitions.  This could very well be a joint IEEE / IEC WG, and provide input to IEC MT 34 revising IEC 60694.





The IEEE comment form developed by the IEC works well, allowing sorting by either reviewer or clause no.  It is imperative that the commentor NOT modify the template when making comments.  When comments come in, the WG will assign it to a Task Force for review, and send it back to the commentor.  This way the person knows his comments are being reviewed.
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